
National Black Police Association  
8500 Normandale Lake Blvd, Bloomington, MN 55437    763-244-1854.  https://www.nationalbpa.org  

	 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE:


STATEMENT ON SHOOTINGS AT ANNUNCIATION CATHOLIC CHURCH 

	 This morning, a tragic act of gun violence occurred during mass at 
Annunciation Church in South Minneapolis. We extend our deepest 
condolences to the victims, their families and all those impacted. No place 
of worship or learning should ever be a target of violence. 


To the families of Annunciation Catholic Church, to the first responders who 
answered the call, and to the Minneapolis community— we stand with you. 

As we process this loss, we remain committed to speaking out against gun 
violence and advocating for safer, more compassionate communities. 


No matter where we stand, this act is senseless— and the families affected 
are our top priority. 


Respectfully, 

National Black Police Association Executive Board 


For Media Inquiries:  
Contact Nick Kellum 
Public Information Officer  
National Black Police Association  
nationalbpacommunications@gmail.com 
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